

Action Items

Motions Voted On

Minutes for PNWIC Committee Zoom Meeting June 27, 2022, 7:00 PM

In Attendance:

WA – Lou Davidson, Brandon Garrison, Shellia Hagedorn, Gerda Stafford, Marcia Hallman
OR – Sonya Kunkle, Scott Chauncey, Jan Harer

Debrief/After Action –

- Several individuals had collected notes from the meet. They were emailed out prior to the meeting.
- Schedule –
 - Working Pairs needs to follow Dressage.
 - Trail, In-Hand Trail, Working Rancher (without cows) need to be consecutive.
 - Need a different pattern for Working Rancher (without cows) than Trail.
 - Put Jackpot classes at the end of the day OR have corresponding event going on at the same time as Jackpot class.
 - Will probably need a cut off for number of participants in each Jackpot class.
 - No judges meeting.
 - PNWIC rule book will help with this.
- Judges –
 - Zoom meeting with judges prior to meet to go over patterns, expectations, etc.
 - Judges need to be on the same page.
 - Volunteer judges for Jackpot classes.
 - Have those lined up ahead of time.
 - Address where judges sit for drill when in WA.
 - Keep spectators away from judges.
 - Make sure we have qualified judges for each event.
 - Need to provide snacks/water for judges.
 - Have someone responsible for this.
 - Ordering them meals.
 - Educate judges on PNWIC rules.
- Rule Book –
 - Need to have PNWIC rules.
 - No OHSET or WAHSET rules – need to be a united front – PNWIC Rules.
 - Need to separate out Performance, Gaming, Cattle for review by qualified judges.
 - Need judge's input for PNWIC rules.
 - Would like a full PNWIC rule book.
 - Help to distinguish PNWIC as its own meet.
 - Need to make it the PNWIC way (not OHSET or WAHSET).

- Patterns –
 - Can we come up with our own patterns and not a combination of each state patterns?
 - Set a date of November 1st that the PNWIC patterns will be completed.
 - Then start the process for review by judges and vetted by those that need to.
 - Will still be released after the state meets.
 - This would help to make sure all equipment needed was know way ahead of time and can be gathered together.
 - Patterns need to be drawn to scale.
 - Having a revision date on the patterns – if needed.

- Sub-Committees –
 - Would like sub-committees set up to take on these items that need to be completed before the meet.

- Contacts for PNWIC Committee –
 - Would like to see that information on the website.

- Cleaning Stalls –
 - Need to be done or charged a fine.
 - Can groups clean stalls as a fundraiser?
 - Pay to have stall cleaned?
 - Need to have a process/system to make this happen.

- Need More Youth Participation –
 - Would like to have more youth involvement at meetings and planning.

- Next Meeting –
 - Will discuss Volunteers and any other items that need to be reviewed.
 - Next Zoom Meeting - Tuesday, July 19th at 7:00 PM.
 - Let Sonya know if you have any agenda items.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM.